Butler, Rebecca From:

To:

AGO response to PRR

Subject: Date:

Tuesday, October 1, 2024 3:21:57 PM

Attachments:

9.27.24 Response .docx 2022-03-31-Barkus-response-to-Wolf.pdf

Good Afternoon,

Please see attached our response to your records request submitted on 9/26/2024.

Thank you

Rebecca Butler

Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General – Criminal Division

802-828-5512

rebecca.butler@vermont.gov

www.ago.vermont.gov



STATE OF VERMONT OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 109 STATE STREET MONTPELIER, VT 05609-1001

September 27, 2024

Christina Wolf	
Plainfield, VT 05667	
Ph.	
e-mail:	

Re: Public Records Request dated September 27, 2024.

Dear Ms. Wolf:

I write to respond to your Public Records Act request dated September 27, 2024, in which you requested any and all records regarding the murder of Robert Steven Brown.

Our Office has reviewed our databases, and we have found no responsive records that relate to your request. We similarly responded to this request in 2022, a copy of that response is attached. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Franklin Paulino

Assistant Attorney General

Franklin Paulino

From: Barkus, Paul

To:
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: Public Records Request

Date: Thursday, March 31, 2022 11:24:14 AM

Dear Ms. Wolf,

The Vermont Attorney General's Office does not have the records that you have requested. You may wish to contact the Vermont State Police with your request.

Sincerely,

/s/ Paul A. Barkus

Paul A. Barkus
Assistant Attorney General
Criminal Division
Office of the Attorney General of Vermont
(802) 828-6907
Paul.barkus@vermont.gov